
 Diary for week commencing 12 February 2023 
 

Today  8.00am Said Holy Communion 
  10.00am Sung Holy communion with Sunday School 
   
   
Monday   
  
Tuesday 2.00pm Blanket making 
 4.00pm Open Door 
  
Wednesday 6.30pm Vicar and Churchwardens Meeting in church 
 7.00pm PCC Meeting in church 
 
Thursday 10.00am Said Holy Communion 
 11.00am Cake and Coffee 
 6.15pm Choir Practice 
 7.00pm Men’s Fellowship 
 7.30pm  Bell Ringing Practice 
  
Friday 8.00am Holy Dusters 
      
 
Sunday 19 February Sunday before Lent 
  [Warden on duty Jill Preddy] 
  8.00am Said Holy Communion     
  10.00am Sung Holy Communion 
  6.00pm Evensong 
   
 
 
 
Refreshment Rota: 
Sunday 19 February 2023 10am: Margaret Smith and Jan Watkins 
 
Dates for your diary: 
 
Tuesday 21 February 7.00pm Pancakes and Beetle Drive 
 
Saturday 25 February Free Film Night - The Impossible 
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 8am Said Holy Communion 
   Led by Rev Jon Ormrod   
      
 10am Sung Holy Communion with Sunday 
    School  
    Led  Rev Jon Ormrod  
    
 Hymns:  
    All creatures of our God and King 
    Thou whose almighty word 
    For the beauty of the earth 
    O Lord my God 
 

 First Reading: 
  Genesis 1: 1– 2: 3 
  Read by: Lesley Faulkner 
 Gospel Reading: 
   Matthew 6: 25-34 
   Read by Rev Jon Ormrod 
   
  
 
  
 
 
Refreshments will be served after the 10am  
Service.  
 
Refreshment Rota: 
Sunday 12 February 2023: Carol Savill and 
          Joy Kenworth 

Sunday 12 February 2023  
  Second Sunday before Lent 



 Collect   
  Almighty God, 
  give us reverence for all creation 
  and respect for every person, 
  that we may mirror your likeness 
  in Jesus Christ our Lord. 
  Amen 
 
Post Communion  
  God our creator, 
  by your gift 
  the tree of life was set at the heart of the earthly paradise,  
  and the bread of life at the heart of your Church:  
  may we who have been nourished at your table on earth 
  be transformed by the glory of the Saviour ’s cross 
  and enjoy the delights of eternity; 
  through Jesus Christ our Lord.   

  Amen 

 
Please pray for… 
 
Peter Freeman who sadly passed away. Blessings to Sally and all her  
family. 
 
All those people in Turkey and  Syria affected by the earthquakes.  
 
Those who are caught up in conflict and war, remembering particularly the 
people of Ukraine 
 
All who are affected by natural disasters and Climate Change. 
 
 
All those that are ill, who mourn and who are concerned about their futures 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Notices 

 
Lent House Group 
This year’s course starts on Tuesday 28 February and will be run for five 
weeks. There is a choice of timings for the sessions one starts at 2.30pm 
and the other starts at 7.30pm. There is a sign up sheet at the back of 
church if you wish to join us. All are welcome to attend. 
 
 

Pancakes and Beetle Drive 
Tuesday 21 February at 7pm come along and enjoy an evening of  
pancakes and beetle drive. There will be prizes for the Beetle Drive and the 
most artistic beetle. Also there is a prize for the greatest number of  
pancakes tossed. Everyone of any age is welcome. This is a free event but 
any donations will be greatly received. 
 
Lunch on the Last Sunday in the Month 
A number of folk linked to St Martin’s are by themselves for lunch on  
Sundays - sometimes this is okay, but sometimes it would be enjoyable to 
eat with others. If that is you then there is an opportunity to join with others 
on the last Sunday in the month.  
At the end of this month, Sunday 26th, at 12noon, we will be going to the 
Summer House where we can choose between the carvery or the menu. 
If you would like to join us then please sign the list on the communications 
board no later than the Thursday 23rd. February. 
Any queries, etc please speak to Yvonne 

St Martin’s Church Holiday 
There is one single room and one double room available for the Church 
Holiday. We are staying in the Langston Cliff Hotel in Dawlish Warren. 
The coach leaves on Monday 1 May and returns Friday 5 May. The cost 
is £450 per person, which includes bed, breakfast and evening meal, 
there is a single room supplement of £64. If you are interested please 
speak to Paul Elliott or ring him on his mobile: 07725 016805 


